
New Leader Incentive

As you work through completing your first 90 days of required New Leader Onboarding training 
from October - December, GSofSI would like to provide you with some motivation. If you 

complete the required course work within the first 90 days of the new Girl Scout year, you will 
receive your tab and membership pins to place on your uniform. These pins will be distributed 

to the qualifying New Leaders at your November, December, and January Service Unit Meetings.

Scan the QR code to take 

you to the New Leader 

Onboarding Map!

October:

The Adult Insignia Tab is worn on the 

left side centered above your heart. 

This will be earned once you complete 

Learning Path #1. 

November:

The World Trefoil Pin shows you are 

part of the World Association of Girl 

Guides and Girl Scouts (WAGGGS). 

This will be earned once you complete 

Learning Path#2.

December:

The Trefoil Membership Pin 

signifies fulfillment of membership 

requirements. This will be earned 

once you complete Learning 

Paths #3 &#4.

Questions? 
Please contact Customer Care at 
customercare@gsofsi.org or call 
800-345-6858.


